
Comment 27 Heather Stone

Mr. Nagumo,

I am writing to you because I am a research technician
working on the Human Genome project at Baylor College
of Medicine, and I am concerned about the private
sector trying to patent human gentic information.
Speaking for myself, this idea is simply wrong. The
human genetic code is not for private use. We as a
whole people should have complete access to this
privileged information. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Heather Stone


